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NO CREMATORIUM

I am strongly objecting to the proposal of the crematorium at the firs farm wetlands, this is a space for locals to
come and unwind, especially with children. A crematorium would be extremely bad for the environment and
it’s construction would tragically disturb the wildlife surrounding it, that our firs farm wetland volunteers have
worked so hard to protect and preserve. With this, the fumes of the crematorium itself will be detrimental to the
breathing of visitors especially with the addition of the LTN which already has a negative impact on people’s
breathing, especially those with prior issues such as asthma which many people in my family have.

To confirm I OBJECT to the wetlands crematorium and it will be a terrible thing to happen to the wetlands.



